From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 24 October 2018 06:56

To: mark.Randall@met.police.uk

Subject: Re: Cordell case

Dear Mark Randall

I have not heard from you in some time now could you please give me an update regarding if there is
any update regarding the case please.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell




